August 9, 1972

Dr. Athanasios Theologides
411 Masonic Hospital
University of Minnesota
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Demr Dr. Theologides:

I enjoyed your thoughtful plece .on the Internist in Academic Medicine in Minnesota
Medicine.

Because of your awareness of the relevance of experience in preventive

medicine and epidehiology in the training for internal mediecine, I enclose
these two notices from this department. If anyone on the house staff shoidld
come to mind, I'd love to hear from you about them. Or to hear from you anyway.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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